
DoGES student wins a prestigious scholarship to South Korea 
 
Mr. Anthony KitemaKimanthi – who graduated from the 

Department of Geography & Environmental Studies (DoGES) 

last year – has won a prestigious scholarship to South Korea. 

Anthony – a former University of Nairobi Geography Students 

Society (UNGSS) Chairman – has been awarded the Industrial 

Bank of Korea (IBK) scholarship to undertake a Masters Degree 

Program in Forest Resources and Ecological Restoration at the 

Park Chung Hee School of Policy and Saemaul (PSPS), 

Yeungnam University, Daegu, South Korea. This was a highly 

competitive scholarship with applicants from other universities 

in Kenya. He was the only one chosen and becomes the first 

Kenyan student to be awarded the IBK scholarship in 

Yeungnam University. Congrats Anthony and keep the name of 

the Department, UoN and Kenya flying high! 


